
 

 

TO:   Board of Commissioners 

FROM: Robin I. Gomez, City Manager 

DATE:  September 30, 2024 

RE:   Proposed Honor Court  

 

Background 

City has a project to design/build a Military Honor Court.  Upon completion of location and 
Court engineering designs, City will issue an Invitation to Bid (ITB)    
 
Discussion 
 
The City selected Patriot Park to build the Honor Court, specifically in the area currently 
occupied by a kiosk.  The plan is to relocate the kiosk about 100 feet to the west to another 
cemented circular area prior to the construction start.  City anticipates issuing an Invitation 
to Bid (ITB) in November 2024.   

Fiscal Impact 
 

City budgeted $250,000.00 for the project.  City received a $25,000.00 

donation/contribution from the MB American Legion Post 273 to help fund the Court.   


